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Manager's Introduction

Having reached the end of another busy and rewarding quarter, I want to extend my
heartfelt thanks to our dedicated staff, supportive families, and, most importantly, our
wonderful residents.

It has been a time full of meaningful activities. We’ve enjoyed celebrating Father’s
Day, birthdays, welcoming new residents, and taking part in some amazing
community events.

Looking ahead, we are excited to celebrate our upcoming summer events and hope
to welcome as many of you to these events as possible.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Lynne Conway
Home Manager
 

Father’s Day

This year, Father’s Day was a fantastic time for the men of Queens View Harbour to
get together and socialise on their special day of celebration! The day began with a
men’s quiz, lively chat, and fun facts about Father’s Day in our foyer area.

They were then entertained in the afternoon by Leon Rose, whose musical
performance kept us all engaged and brought everyone together. Our day was
celebrated with great enthusiasm, featuring lots of singing, refreshments, and gifts to
express gratitude and appreciation for all that dads do. Family members also joined
in to celebrate their loved ones, making this Father’s Day a memorable experience.

Sports Afternoon

The Sports in the Garden activity couldn’t have been more fortunate, with a beautiful
sunny day! There was a great sense of camaraderie as the residents tried their hand
at various events, including basketball, javelin, and the egg and spoon race, which
got everyone involved.

Afterwards, staff brought out drinks and snacks for everyone, and we stayed outside,
enjoying the fine weather while sitting, relaxing, and chatting together. It was lovely
for both staff and residents to spend time enjoying each other’s company.

International Nurses Day

Every year on 12th May, the anniversary of Florence Nightingale’s birth, we
celebrate all our nurses here at QVH. This International Day of Observance honours
the skills, dedication, and invaluable contributions of nurses every day.

We are incredibly grateful for the vital care that our nursing staff provide to our
residents and the invaluable support they extend to residents’ families. Our nurses
deliver high-quality, person-centred care, significantly improving our residents' health
and wellbeing.

GladtoCare Week

This year’s GladtoCare national awareness week provided opportunities to
participate in various sessions and activities, encouraging staff to engage in
whatever way they could to spread awareness of our wonderful care workers.

It was certainly a fun-packed week, from Motivational Monday to Feel Good Friday.
Here at QVH, our carers joined in with Movement to Music, Sing Along, Wellbeing
Sessions, and Bake Offs. We finished the week with a bang in the garden, enjoying
superb entertainment from Archie Clark. The care staff supported the residents
throughout, helping them enjoy the garden, bringing refreshing drinks, encouraging
them to dance, and simply enjoying time together. Carers are a very special part of
our QVH family!

Lottie Awards

We are incredibly proud to share that Queens View Harbour has been named one of
the Top 100 Care Homes in the UK by Lottie for 2025. This recognition reflects the
compassion, dedication, and hard work of our team, who go above and beyond to
ensure our residents feel safe, valued, and cared for. It is an honour to be
acknowledged at a national level, and we want to thank the staff, residents, and
families for being part of our amazing community.

Dates for the Diary

4th July – 4th of July Day Celebrations 12:30 – 16:30  
9th August – Summer Fete (Backyard Hoedown) 14:00 – 16:00

Relative Meeting Dates

5th August – Residents Meeting at 11:00  
5th August – 1st Floor Relatives Meeting 18:00  
6th August – 2nd Floor Relatives Meeting 18:00 

Activity Calendar

Staff News

There are new dinner meal times on the 2nd Floor: first sitting – 16:30 – 17:30 and
second sitting – 17:00 – 18:00.

Staff Promotions

Congratulations to Priscilla on her promotion to Nightshift Team Lead and Michaela
on her promotion to Senior Care Assistant.

Employee of the Month

April – Brenda (Reception) & Myla (Kitchen)  
May – Eddie (Maintenance) & Kayleigh (Beautician)  
June – Frances (Care Assistant) & Elaine (Domestic)

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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